

URANTIA FOUNDATION

533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

June 27, 1978

Mr. David Kantor 2584 Craig Court Castro Valley, CA 94546

Dear David:

Thank you for your June 12 letter regarding the preparation of your presentation "How Jesus Taught".

We think that your solution to the problem of visually distinguishing between quotations from The URANTIA Book and your own interpretive material is an excellent one. This visual approach fits in with the entire presentation very well and should be easy for the audience to follow.

The 1978 conferences are going to be here before we all realize it. My wife Carolyn has been working very hard in its preparation and everyone is looking forward to the program and the relaxing fun we all expect to have.

You certainly are in no way adding to our burdens and in fact are lightening them by keeping us apprised of your plans so that we can work together well in advance of any deadlines.

Everyone at headquarters extends their warmest greetings to you, Sue and Heather as well as all of our other Bay Area friends.

Cordially,

Thomas A. Kendall

President

TAK: kfm